
 

An Important Note to Our Customers 

At HLS Juice Bar & Grill, the health and safety of our customers and employees has always been, and will 

continue to be, our top priority. 

In response to the ongoing coronavirus (COVID-19) pandemic, we have already implemented a number of 

measures to minimize the risk of exposure to our customers and employees: 

• Our store is thoroughly cleaned and disinfected daily, and has been supplied with extra disinfecting 

products and sanitizer so that all workspaces and areas of the store can be actively cleaned and 

sanitized throughout the day; 

• Starting Monday 3/16/2020 We will temporarily switch to “Take-out” only option – the dining area 

will be closed off. Take-out order can be placed; 

o Online (www.hlsjuicebarandgrill.com). This remains our preferred option which minimizes 

the exposure risk to our customers and employees. To encourage this platform, we will be 

offering a 5% discount on all online orders 

o Phone (973-763-1127). We are heavily encouraging the use of cashless payment 

options (Apply pay, Samsung pay, credit and debit cards, etc.), to prevent the increased 

exposure risk from cash transactions 

o Delivery (Ubereats) 

o Walk-in. Preference would be one of the above, and again we are encouraging non-cash 

payments 

• All customer self-service items have been removed (utensils, napkins, salt and pepper shakers, 

etc.) and are instead made available upon customer request; 

• Our employees are exercising the highest levels of personal hygiene including frequent and proper 

handwashing, per CDC and local health department guidelines; 

• We are practicing "social distancing" in order to minimize direct contact between employees and 

customers and to maintain safe distances between customers in the store; 

• Employees who are sick or displaying any signs of illness are required to stay home; HLS Juice 

Bar & Grill provides all employees with paid sick leave. 

We know that our customers value the experience of visiting our stores and regret any inconvenience that 

these temporary changes may cause. As the coronavirus (COVID-19) situation develops, we will continue 

to closely monitor the actions and recommendations of local, state, and national public health authorities 

and may further adjust our business operations as needed to ensure the safety of our customers and 

employees. 

Thank you for your understanding during this unprecedented situation. We remain dedicated to providing 

nutritious and delicious options for you and your loved ones. We look forward to resuming our normal 

business operations as soon as it is safe to do so. 

Your HLS Juice Bar & Grill Family 

hlsfoods@icloud.com 

www.hlsjuicebarandgrill.com
https://www.ubereats.com/new-jersey/food-delivery/hls-juice-bar-%26-grill/RhOKWHRCSneHryDcYIMnuA

